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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 7 – Wednesday 7th June 2023 

The second half of the summer term always feels slightly frantic with trips, summer concerts (11th July), sports day 

(13th July), year 6 performance (12th July) and leavers’ events and of course move up afternoon, when the children 

can meet their next teacher. ‘Move up’ afternoon this year will happen on the afternoon of 4th July and there will 

be an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher/teachers at the end of the day.  

 

Each year we look at the structure and dynamics of each year group and determine whether a mixing of classes 

would be beneficial. We are currently looking at this and I will write to each year group separately if this is going 

to happen in their particular year group. 

 

Please also note below, that we have a number of job opportunities currently. We will shortly be interviewing for 

a new KS2 teacher to replace Mrs Emery, an afternoon administrator and several Learning Support Mentor roles. 

 

Paula Ayliffe 

Class Photos Class photos will be taking place this week on Thursday 8th June.  We will doing these in 

house again this year, to raise money for the school. Details on how to order will be sent 

out a couple of weeks after the 8th June.  Please ensure your child is in school 

colours on this day. 

 

Pupil Reports Paper copies of pupil reports will be sent home with children on Friday 14th July.  

Families who would like an additional copy sent to an alternative address (eg. separated 

parents) please let the office know by Friday 30th June, with the name and address to send 

it to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk .  Please note we are only able to send copies to 

parents/ carers already registered with us. 

 

Job Vacancies Would you like to join our team?  We are currently advertising several job vacancies 

across the school. Full details, job descriptions and application forms are available on the 

school website at the following link: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=2333   

There does seem to be an intermittent problem with downloading the application form.  If 

you have problems please get in touch with the school office, who will email you a copy. 

 

Gardening Club We are delighted to announce that Gardening Club is making a come back!  Please come 

along on Wednesdays after school at 3.15pm, meet at the raised beds by the 

trim trail. Everyone is welcome, all children must be accompanied by an adult.  Full 

details in the poster included in the email for this newsletter. 

  

Agnes, the School Gardener, has lots of plans including tidying up the raised beds, planting 

new shrubs and creating new areas in the garden where the children can play.  It is a lovely 

relaxed club, no need to sign up, just come along and there are always lots of ways to get 

involved such as weeding, watering the beds and collecting seeds.  

 

We are also looking for any donations of logs for the garden so please get in touch if you 

have any you can spare. You can also donate to the club via Parentpay. 
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Fun Run this 

Sunday! 

 

Final call for anyone wanting to join us for an active morning this Sunday at the Mayfield 

Fun Run. Remember, you can sign up through ParentPay until Friday or just come along on 

the day and sign up then. 

There will be a toddler race, a 1k and a 3k race along with a fun parent race (which will 

apparently involve balloons!) – medals will be awarded to all children who take part. 

There will also be refreshments and food so you can really make a morning of it. 

Find out more at fundmayfield.com – we’re looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

Summer Fair 

approaching 

 

We’re delighted to announce that the Mayfield Summer Fair will take place after school on 

Friday 30th June! The Summer Fair is our biggest fundraising event of the year and is a 

great chance for families across the school to get together and have fun.  

We’ll be sharing more information next week, but for now please save the date and 

register on our website if you’re able to help on the day 

Watch this space for more info! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 8th June Class photos 

Sunday 11th June PTA Fun Run 

Friday 30th June  Summer Fair  

Tuesday 4th July ‘Move up’ afternoon 

Thursday 13th July Sports Day 

Friday 14th July  Pupil reports issued 

 

http://www.fundmayfield.com/
https://www.fundmayfield.com/events

